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Title:
Amend Food Code – Endpoint Temperature for Non-Ready-to-Eat Frozen Foods

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:
that a letter be sent to the FDA requesting that Section 3-401.13 of the most current edition of the Food Code be amended to include the requirement for plant foods purchased in frozen form, which contain cooking instructions and/or are not considered ready-to-eat by the manufacturer, to be cooked to 165°F.


It is the policy of the Conference for Food Protection to not accept Issues that would endorse a brand name or a commercial proprietary process.
